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Dear Shareholders 

The Annual Accounts for the year ended 31 December 2024 and Financial Statements for the 
period from 01 January 2025 to 04 February 2025 (“Accounts”) have been approved by the Board 
of Directors and filed with the Regulator. These will be posted to registered shareholders in due 
course. If you are an underlying shareholder and you wish to receive a soft copy of the Accounts, 
please contact the Company Secretary at blackstonecosec@bnpparibas.com. 

 

Thank you for your patience. 
Steven Wilderspin 
Chairman 
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